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Sandra Simon,
Funfair Associates,

29 March 2012
Mr. John Newman, 

Chairman, 

Goodwill Associates

New Jersey
Dear Mr. John, 

I am pleased to introduce to you Funfair Associates, a pioneer in construction technology. We are a company working in the field of constructions and building plans with more than a decade of experience. 

Funfair Associates has added to its achievements some of the modern and innovative buildings designed in various cities in Australia and Japan. We provide contracting services and undertake commercial and industrial ventures as well. We have been licensed to work in all parts of Australia and Japan. We believe in using updated technologies and ensure safety when designing venture plans. 

We would sincerely appreciate working on your future ventures and look forward to your association with us. In this regard I would like to personally contact you at your convenience, to explain how we could be of use to you. 

Kindest Regards, 

Sandra Simon,

Director
Funfair Associates,
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